
24/06/2020 

MR Grant Cameron 
4 / 66 Bower ST 
Manly NSW 2095 
gcameron@grantbroadcasters.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I strongly support this proposal.

Sydney Harbour has so very few interface points between the water ways and walkways and 
this is a terrific opportunity to enhance that for the benefit of a different set of foreshore users 
than the usual clients of waterside developments.

The relationship of the proposed development to a popular walkway and a calm Harbour 
location means that this is a thoughtful next step and logical evolution for a site that has long 
been a part of Sydney’s Working Harbour. 
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